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I’m writing to oppose this increase in TLT at the state level.  I own a Short Term 

Rental in Tillamook County and we are seeing a drop in overall bookings.  In addition 

to this proposed State level increase, Tillamook County is pushing forward a 4% 

county wide increase that will appear on the May ballot.   If both these increase pass- 

I’d be charging my guests 15% TLT.  Guests have choice on where they travel and 

added tax will influence their decisions. 

 

I would urge you to reconsider raising this State wide tax.  


